Logo design contest - to mark the 70th Anniversary of the establishment of the diplomatic relations between Russia and India!

Category: Actual News Tuesday, 14 March 2017 04:39 Written by Site Editor Hits: 5772

Dear Friends,

We are announcing a logo design contest to mark the 70th Anniversary of the establishment of the diplomatic relations between Russia and India.

Professionals and amateurs, everyone is welcome to come up with any logo design that would reflect special cordial relations and a deep connection between our countries and peoples.

The winners will be awarded at a Reception at the Russian Embassy in April Please send your high resolution designs to the email box:

russia.india.70@yandex.ru

Deadline: Wednesday, April 5, 2017. Do not throw away your shot!

Looking forward to receiving your messages!